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	Comments


GDF Suez NA supports and urges PRS to approve NPRR484 by endorsing the following Reliant and NRG comments in support of NPRR484 submitted on January 16, 2013.  

If adopted, NPRR484 would enhance the ERCOT market by modifying the collateral requirements for the CRR market by better aligning credit requirements with credit exposure risk.  The path-specific methodology will reduce over-collateralization on less risky paths, while ensuring a more appropriate collateralization for more risky paths.  Additionally, NPRR484 will allow Market Participants to post collateral rather than pre-paying for forward CRR obligations, creating additional savings to the market. 

Although there are significant costs to implement the NPRR, the benefits expected to accrue to the ERCOT market as a whole are even more substantial, as documented in comments filed by Luminant on January 10, 2013.  The Credit Working Group has also stated, in their comments dated November 6, 2012, that the concepts in NPRR484 should be “positive for the market as a whole and appropriately aligns collateral with the potential credit risk.”
	Revised Proposed Protocol Language


None.
484NPRR-17 GDF Suez Comments 011613.doc
Page 1 of 1

